
Friday April 9th, 2021

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students,

With less than two weeks to go in Quarter 3, we are keeping students focused on finishing up strong in their
courses; please see important reminders related to this and other events that are occurring next week:

● Help with Coursework: Extra support is still available on an after school drop in basis, especially for all
core courses (Math, Science, Socials, & English), at our After School Homework Club that runs on
Tuesdays & Wednesdays from 3:15pm-4:15pm in Room 235.

● Literacy / Numeracy Assessments: A final reminder to all Grade 10 or 11 students who are writing
assessments in their Q3 Math and/or English classes this coming Monday or Tuesday to check the
schedule linked HERE. Please ensure your child is aware of the date(s) and time(s) that they are writing;
sample questions and extra info for both assessments are linked HERE.

● Homestay Opportunities:  Our Saanich International Student Program (SISP) is now actively looking
for new Host Families for the international students that will be joining us this coming September.
Make lifelong friendships, receive a generous allowance to offset expenses and share the beauty of
your home and community. Find more information HERE or simply APPLY now!

● All Grade 12’s: Please ensure you complete Part 1 of your online “Grad Package'' by next Tues Apr 13th;
all grads received an email with the instructions on how to complete this step, they can also access the
link by logging into the Claremont website (ensure you first select the ‘LogIn’ button at the top right)
and selecting ‘Students’ (top tab), ‘Grad 2021’, and ‘Grad 2021 Ceremony Package’.  In addition, here is
the link to our website for Important Dates to Remember.

● Grad Fundraisers: Consider helping the Grad Class of 2021 by participating in the following fundraisers:

○ Grad Silent Auction - taking place from Mon May 3rd - Wed May 5th, organizers are still
looking for donations from businesses (please see the donation letter attached HERE);
a BIG thank you goes out to all of the businesses that have already donated!

○ Thrifty’s Smile Cards - there are still lots of cards available for pick up from the main office;
load your card at Thrifty’s and then pay using the card to automatically contribute a percentage
of each shop to our Grad class!

● Group A/B Rotation: The Group A/B schedule for the upcoming week is listed below:

Sincerely,

Peter Westhaver Kelly de Klerk Aaron Buckham
pwesthaver@saanichschools.ca kdeklerk@saanichschools.ca abuckham@saanichschools.ca

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nCYMUL1d5rTjEtWVnCzzNsKn8fWkdlyV7p3J8Uqwark/edit?usp=sharing
https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/provincial/assessment
https://studyinsaanich.ca/homestay/info-for-host-families
https://mytruenorth.ca/hsportalindex.php?db=saanich
https://claremont.sd63.bc.ca/pluginfile.php/72917/mod_resource/content/1/Important%20Dates%20to%20Remember%202021%20April%209.pdf
https://claremont.sd63.bc.ca/pluginfile.php/72800/mod_resource/content/1/Grad%202021%20Fundraising%20Letter.pdf
https://claremont.sd63.bc.ca/mod/forum/discuss.php?d=16309

